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Members of the Senate Energy and Natural Resource Committee,

I am asking for a “Do pass” recommendation. 

This bill would ensure a more balanced distribution of pronghorn hunting licenses between gratis 
hunters and the general lottery hunters. We have an opportunity to help tip the scales in potentially 
decade-long wait for the general public hunter to draw an antelope tag. As a hunter who feeds my 
wife and children on wild game more opportunity is more chance my children will have the same 
passion for wildlife and wildlife game as I do.

This bill would establish a consistent allocation of pronghorn licenses between landowner and 
lottery hunters. This change will result in a more even distribution of licenses and more 
opportunities for the generations non gratis hunters.

Russell Senske


